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Principal’s Messages 
 

Carols on the Green – Tonight! 
Tonight is our Carols on the Green at 7.30pm. Students have been learning 
Christmas Carols and will lead our families in a singing festival. The 
Moulamein Churches will also join in leading our carols. This is a social 
occasion for our community and Moulamein families. We welcome all parents 
and citizens. During the evening, we will ask parents to sing along (we will 
supply the song words) and join in the festivities. Santa is visiting and we will 
be organizing fun games for families after the singing.  We expect the evening 
to conclude at 8.45pm, with gates closing at 9.00pm. The canteen will not be 
operating. This is a social event and after the singing, families can chat until 
close.  Students, parents and visitors are asked to wear Christmas themed 
clothes. No alcohol please (by law). Please bring food, picnic rug, chairs and 
your best singing voice!  A big thank you to all staff at Moulamein Public 
School for their support and Rebecca Gray for always going along with my 
crazy ideas and supporting this lovely community event. I know she was here 
on the weekend painting items for our decorations. They always say, if you 
want a job done right, ask a busy person! So true!  
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Year 6 Graduation Dinner 
We are looking forward to the Year 6 Graduation dinner in week 10. Year 5 
students are invited to attend to help celebrate, but this is not for Year 5 
parents. Only Year 6 parents, family and close friends can attend the dinner. 
Students are able to wear their party outfits and do not need to wear school 
uniform. This is a celebration of their learning journey through primary school 
and it will be a fun night! Everyone loves a little bit of music and dancing too! 
Please ensure that guests arrive on time and this is a non-alcoholic event, 
even though we are at the club. No alcohol can be assumed at school events, 
due to Department of Education Policy.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Crazy Camel  
Thank you to those parents who ordered Crazy Camel items. They have 
arrived this week and some of the artworks look amazing in their new state. 
Thank you to Colleen for ordering them and the staff for ensuring our students 
had lovely artwork to be printed. K-6 students did a great job!  

 
Cards for Wildlife Workers 
Our school students made thank 
you cards for the wildlife workers 
looking after injured animals in our 
current bushfires. Our volunteer 
animal rescuers were so touched by 
the lovely cards the students 
produced and sent they said it just 
made their day. Appreciating our 
volunteers across Australia is 
important and our students were 
very concerned about out native 
animals.  
 

Important Dates 
16th December- Year 6 Graduation 

17th December- Christmas Craft Day 
18th- Last day for students- Fun Day! 

19th- Last Day for Staff 
4th February- First Day for Staff 2020 

5th February-First Day for Year 1-Year 6 
6th February-First Day for Kindergarten  
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News from Miss Schupfer  
It’s hard to believe the year is coming to an end! 2/3 have had a fantastic year 
full of learning and fun! They have been an absolute pleasure to teach and 
have provided me with many laughs and great memories over the year. I’m 
very proud of their progress and have really enjoyed planning engaging 
activities in and outside of school to engage the students in their learning. The 
student’s favourite memories from 2019 include our visit to Echuca, 
participating in gymnastics, learning to code robots and playing dodgeball. We 
are all looking forward to the break and are excited for the new year! Thank 
you for a great year! Have a happy and safe holiday! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jennie Wilson- Principal 
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P&C would like to Thank the following donors of our Presentation Day 
awards: 

Balranald Masonic Lodge 
Barham & District Services Club 

CWA - Moulamein 
Community Nursing Centre 

W & A Davies 
A & F Gorey 

Isolated Children’s Parent’s Association NSW 
Lanes Electrical Contractors 

Brian McCleary & Co 
Moulamein Bowling Club 

Moulamein Art Group 
MTS Earthmoving 

Moulamein Lions Club 
Moulamein Post Office 

Moulamein Uniting Church Fellowship 
Murray Downs Golf & Country Club 

Murray River Council 
Pryor & Son Mechanical Repairs 

A & D Polkinghorne 
Ricegrowers’ Assoc. of Australia 

Rivalea 
Ruralec 

Margaret Russell 
Doreen Smith 
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